57 CROMWELL ROAD
LONDON SW7 2ED

EMBASSY OF
THE REPUBLIC OF YEMEN
/s

Ref: 205/2016/G
25" August, 2016
Development Management,
Camden Town Hall,

Judd Street,
London. WCI1H 9JE

Dear Sirs,

Re: Planning App 2016/2997/P 28 Redington Read NW3

The Embassy owns the property situated at 41 Redington Road, NW3 7RA which is a
private residence.

We would refer to the above Planning Application and wish to make the following
objections.-

There is a great deal of congestion on this residential road at the prescnt time, particularly
when schools are starting and closing and also, during working hours. With the occupation
of another eight residential homes, the volume of traffic will increase considerably, with
more vehicles using the road, deliveries and school runs which will create even more
congestion. Apart from this, the disruption, congestion and inconvenience that will also be
created whilst the works are being carried-out.

It seems inappropriate to erect flats on this road and in this neighbourhood, as the
properties are mainly single, detached residences and this development will be out of
character and affect the appearance of the neighbourhood.

We hope you will take our comments into serious consideration.

Yours faithfully,

of the Republic of Yemen




